
   
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
Resolution on Open and clear communication with member organisations 
 
Proposed by: FRAM – Falcons from Norway 
Date: 15th March 2024 

 
Reasoning:  
Together we want to change the world for the better by providing non-formal education 
for children and young people to develop critical awareness and empower them to 
challenge the inequalities in our world. To be able to do this we as organisations need to 
cooperate and communicate efficiently. 
 

Leading up to this IC meeting, there was a written request for member organisations to 
donate money for travel expenses so we could all meet up in Chile. This is very important 
because member organisations come from different countries with different funding 
opportunities, and to be a global organisation working for social change, we need to 
ensure participation from different parts of the world.  
 

However, this request came in written form once (?) and did not include any specific 
fundraising goals or deadlines. Our organizations have different ways of managing money 
(e.g. what types of resolutions are required to donate), and getting support internally can 
take some time. The international committee in FRAM had a proposal for the central board 
in our organization, but as these meetings are bimonthly or rarer, the proposal never made 
it to the board before the event was cancelled in part “given the failure of the fundraising 
campaign initiative to assist delegates from our member organizations”. This message 
came the day after registrations, and it was not clear in the original request that this was 
the deadline. If this had been communicated, it might have been possible to have a 
resolution sooner.  
 

Proposal:  
If there is an expectation of member organisations (e.g. fundraising campaign or additional 
support in other ways), this should be expressed clearly, preferably with concrete goals 
and deadlines. We also wish for reminders/check-ins when needed.  
 

1. A common resolution on the current situation in Gaza and the West Bank 
We are distraught by the current humanitarian crisis in Gaza and human rights violations 
towards the Palestinian people. FRAM wishes for IFM-SEI to release a statement about our 
worries and demand a ceasefire. We propose some of us together write a statement after 
the meeting to be voted on the next day.  
 

 


